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Duane C. Clouse, DDS, PC
Pediatric Dentist
21300 N. John Wayne Parkway # 117
Maricopa, AZ 85239
O: 520-316-6111 F: 520-316-6264
TreasuredSmiles@gmail.com

October 12, 2007

Jason Kaiser

Kaiser Construction
12518 W Shaw Butte Dr
El Mirage, AZ 85335-6327

Dear Jason,

I just want to thank you for the outstanding job your company did with the construction
of my pediatric dental office in Maricopa, Arizona. Kaiser Construction was a pleasure to
work with, accommodating with any changes, and always willing get things done right. 1
am extremely pleased with the quahty of your work and the efficient manner in which it
was done.

I can’t begin to tell you how much I appreciate Gary Egan. He did kept things moving
and took care of everything I ever asked of him. He did an outstanding job at managing
the schedule and understanding the big picture of what we were trying to accomplish.
Gary knows what he is doing and he was incredible to work with.

Whenever I talk to other dentists about the construction of their office it seems like there
are always negative comments about their contractor. I have, and will always have, the
highest praise for Kaiser Construction: Whenever I get a chance I tell others about you.
I also stress the importance of getting'a b1d from you when they are ready to burld their
office.

I appreciate the high standards you have set up for your company. It is very assuring to
know that the quality of your work is very important to you. You proved this when you
took the time to walk through my office and showed me the things that you were going to
have changed. I never felt like I needed to point things out to you.

Thanks again,
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Duane C. Clouse, DDS



